
ENCOURAGING…EQUIPPING…EMPOWERING

From the Principal’s Desk
This week is our final
week focusing on the
character trait of
honour. Honour is
not an idea that we
have come up with
on our own. It is a
key concept in
Scripture. God
created each one of
us in His image.
When we show
honour to anyone—

our parents, a delivery person, the homeless person, our siblings— we are
actively recognising and respecting God’s creation. Our actions are saying to
Him, “God, I love You and everything You have created.” By honouring
people, we are showing God that we recognise the value of the individual He
made. Because He sees the value in every person He made, He wants us to do
the same. We must allow God to show us the worth of those around us and
give us the humility to honour and serve them as Jesus did.

HOUSEHOLD INFORMATION FORM
Thank you to those who have already returned the Household Information
Form that was sent home last week.  A number of them are yet to be
returned.  If you could please make sure this form is returned by next Monday
31 July so that we can be sure that our school records are up to date.
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FAMILIES TO PRAY FOR THIS WEEK
Jones ~ Kelly ~ Lamers ~ Marwood
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OPERATION CHRISTMAS
CHILD
Thank you to those who
have contributed to our
boxes!  We would love if
families were able to

bring in some school supplies, craft or
activities such as puzzles, craft kits,
stickers, store-bought playdough, etc for
when we put together our Operation
Christmas Child boxes. Again, all items
must be new and still in their packaging.
Thank you so much to those who have
already generously donated!

SCHOOL PHOTOS
School photos are being
held on Tuesday 8
August.

MELBOURNE SYMPHONY ORCHESTRA - THE MAKING OF THE ORCHESTRA
The first settlement mission to Mars is about to leave
and there’s one spot left – for a young person to teach
the Astronauts, Doctors and Scientists music, and
start the First Intergalactic Orchestra. Over the
journey each crew member must keep their brain in
shape, learning an instrument and their place in the
Orchestra.

Primary Students will be heading down to Melbourne on Friday 18 August for a
fun time at this Melbourne Symphony Orchestra session.  More information about
the day will be sent home soon.

CBCA BOOK WEEK
PRIMARY BOOK PARADE
The 2022 Children’s Book Council of Australia Book
Week is being held in late August. Teachers will
have activities planned throughout the week,
culminating with the Book Parade on Friday 25
August! So get your thinking caps on about
who/what you’re going to dress up as!!!
SECONDARY MORNING TEA
Secondary students will be enjoying a morning tea
on Friday 25 August - more information to come!

TERM THREE PLANNER
Wednesday 12 July  - Friday 15

September

8 Aug  SchoolPix School Photos
18 Aug  Melbourne Symphony
   Orchestra - Primary
   Students
25 Aug  CBCA Book Week Parade
   - Primary Students
4-8 Sept Canberra Trip
14 Sept  Mt Alexander Chess
   Challenge - Secondary
   Students
15 Sept  Last Day of Term 3
TBC  End of Term Excursions
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